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Comments: I appreciate the ability to share comments on the proposed expansion of Holland Lake Lodge. My

family and I have enjoyed visiting Holland Lake for 20+ years with its pristine waters, peaceful surroundings, call

of the loons, occasional bear sighting and opportunity to enter into the wilderness. Every year we await the arrival

of a nesting loon pair which has been successful in raising their loonlet.  We have often referred to this place as

"paradise".  

 

We have witnessed the expansion of visitors to this small 413 acre lake. We already worry about the impact of

increased lake traffic on the loons and the shores of the lake. 

 

The expansion of the lodge to triple the occupancy, expand the dining facility, build numerous new buildings,

remove many trees and expand the parking lot, etc should require a full environmental impact statement.

Without the approval of an EIS, I would object to this current proposal of expansion. 


